An inspection of migrants arriving via
small boats at Tug Haven

News story

The inspection team anticipate reporting to the Home Secretary by February.

The Independent Chief Inspector of Borders and Immigration has commenced an
inspection of the initial processing of migrants arriving via small boats at
Tug Haven. This inspection will focus on the security checks performed to
protect the border, and the identification and safeguarding of vulnerable
people. The inspection team anticipate reporting to the Home Secretary by
February.
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